
 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING  

IJmond North Sea Canal Area  
Central Nautical Management  

 
 
Announcement 27/2024     IJmuiden, 16 April 2024 
 
 
Subject: IJmuiden South and Small Lock closed  
 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the State 
Harbour Master, announces the following:  
 
The Small and South Lock are closed due to a test of the safety barrier installation for recreational 
and commercial shipping on:  
 
• April 23, 2024 from 7:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 
 
From 23 April 2024 07:00 to 17:00, land traffic will not be able to use the bridges over the Small and 
South Lock. 
 
If the maintenance has to be postponed due to weather conditions, it will be carried out on April 24, 
2024 from 7:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 
 
The said obstruction will last as short as possible or as long as necessary  
 
During this closure, limited locks are possible if the bridges do not have to be opened, for this 
recreational and commercial shipping can receive information on VHF channel 22. 
 
Should you have any questions about this Announcement, please contact the Duty Operations 
Manager at the following telephone number: +31 205 234 692.  
 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area Harbour Master of the Port 
of Amsterdam,  
 
 
 
J.H.M. Mateyo 


